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To Metuchen students entering grades 11-12:
The Metuchen High School English Department feels very strongly that it is important that students read throughout the year. Therefore, we are requiring every student to read at least two books this summer. Students in Honors or AP English have an additional reading assignment. You should choose two books that you have not previously read. You may select books written by authors on the attached list.

Many of the works by writers on this list can be found in the Metuchen High School library as well as in the Metuchen Public Library. Ms. Glave and your English teacher will be delighted to help you with your selections. Of course, you can always purchase these works and begin to build your own library of interesting novels, plays and non-fiction works.

The suggested author list has been posted on the Metuchen High School website. You may also access the American Library Association website; it contains descriptions of recommended titles for young adult readers.

In addition to reading two works, you are also to read ten (10) editorials from The  New York Times, The Wall Street Journal, Time, Newsweek or U.S. News and World Report. Save the editorials. Bring them to school in the fall and be prepared to write on one.

When you arrive at school next fall, your English teacher will ask you to discuss or write about the books and editorials that you have read and explain your response in a book report, oral report, panel discussion or some other means of assessment. Be sure to keep a record of the books you read and the authors. Also, bring copies of the editorials to class in September.

. 

Metuchen High School:
       library.metuchenhigh.org
American Library Association:
     www.ala.org/yalsa/booklists/obcb
Sincerely,

Metuchen High School

English Staff
